
NSBC 2022 AGM 
 
 

This year’s AGM is to be held at 10:30am on Saturday 2nd April 2022.     
 

Below is from last year’s announcement. 
Will replace with the current one when it is available 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
The meeting is to be held physically at Lindfield Rollers Bowling Club (EL), 2b Carlyle 
Rd, East Lindfield as well as through Zoom technology.   These two options will ensure 
members who wish to attend may do so in person or through Zoom by way of the 
internet or telephone.    Members will be required to register their attendance in 
advance of the meeting and more details about this requirement will be supplied.    
 
Voting, if needed, will be done electronically.   
 
Links for both the attendance through Zoom and the voting procedure, if required, are 
also to be sent well in advance of Sat 10th April.    
 
Appropriate Reports and Audited Financials for the 2020 year are to be sent through 
email or post to all members.   It would assist the club administratively if you could 
ensure that any personal email address, if not already held, is supplied to Margaret 
Owen at 0410.657048 well in advance of the meeting.   
 
Please note that those wishing to stand for election to the committee must complete the 
Nomination Form and email it to the club Secretary, David Hagley at 
davidhagley@hotmail.com.   This must be received by 10:30am Saturday 3rd April 2021.   
If you need a form please ask your face to face director for a copy or contact Margaret 
Owen on 0410.657048.   Additionally a copy of the Nomination Form will be forwarded 
after this communication.  The complete and final list of those standing for election will 
be disseminated to members very shortly afterward the closing date.  
 
Please put the date in your diary – 10:30am Saturday 10th April 2021. 
 
 
David Hagley.  
Secretary.     NSBC. 
4th March 2021 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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